
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday August 19, 2015 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Scott Vecchiolla at 6:00 present 

were Ronald Gray, Maryann Fiske, Jamie Luchini, and Harry Shahnamian. Absent 

because of illness was Marilyn Lovell... Minutes of the last meeting were read and 

accepted on motion of Jamie Luchini and seconded by Maryann Fiske. The bills 

were reviewed and signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

1.                          Discussion was held on cutting all the shrubs and tress that are 

being planted around the stones in the cemetery. Also to remove 

stone and brick gardens that are not within one foot of family 

stone.  These measures will be done this winter to comply with 

the rules as stated in the deeds for a lot purchased at the 

cemetery. 

   Old Business 

    

  1.  Ronald Gray will pursue looking into where to purchase the                         

        water for the men at the cemetery. 

              2. Lyn ask the men to cut some of the branches down by             

        the solar panel. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm with the next meeting to be September 

16, 2015 at 6:00pm in the Town Hall. 

 

 


